
 

 
 

 

October 8, 2021 

 

Dwayne Dodgen 

Via email to: dwaynefit@gmail.com 

 

Re: Response to Public Records Request, File No. 21-52 

 

Dear Mr. Dodgen: 

 

This letter provides the final response to your request for public records in your email dated 

September 9, 2021 email stating: 

 

Item 1: “I would like any and all emails, reports or any other items in district possession related 

to my complaint of bullying suffered by my daughter on her school bus in her kindergarten year.  

 

Item 2: “I would also like to have a copy of the district's zero tolerance policy and the districts 

definition of bullying.” 

 

Records responsive to Item 1 of your request are attached to the email providing this response.   

 

In response to Item 2, my letter to you on September 15, 2021 provided you with the link to 

access all district board policies/procedures and the link relating to “bullying”.  The link below 

provides the district’s definition of “Harassment, intimidation, or bullying.” 

https://www.edmonds.wednet.edu/cms/one.aspx?portalId=306754&pageId=37170268 

This completes our response to your records request.  Thank you for the opportunity to assist 

you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lydia Sellie, CPA 

Executive Director, Business and Finance 

Public Records Officer 

 

Attachment: 

 

 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 4235E927-D442-4C24-9D25-A277DEA09714


